
 

 

 

 

Date:  December 20, 2010   

 
To:  GenFlex Licensed Contractors 
  GenFlex Distributors 

GenFlex Sales Managers 

Subject:  Freight Fuel Surcharge 

As commonly recognized, the price of fuel continues to increase significantly.  In 
addition to the fuel costs, general transportation rates have risen with expectations 
for further increases.  GenFlex absorbed these rising costs in 2010; however, the 
burden has now risen to 2008 levels.  In response, GenFlex’s fuel surcharge will be 
$125.00 per truckload effective March 1, 2011.   

As always, thank you for your support of GenFlex roofing systems and 
products.  Please do not hesitate to contact your local GenFlex Sales Manager if you 
have any questions. 

Eric Ziemba 

 

General Manager 

GenFlex Roofing Systems 
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